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National Domestic Violence 
committee gets a Delaware voice 
 

 
Updated Monday, November 29, 2010 - 8:33pm 
 
Carol Post, a local leader in stopping violence against women, has been 
nominated by U.S. Attorney General Eric Holder to a two year post on a 
National Domestic Violence Committee.  
 
Post is currently the Executive Director of the Delaware Coalition Against 
Domestic Violence. The coalition is a non-profit organization made up of 
domestic violence agencies providing direct services to adult victims of 
domestic violence.  
 
For her new position with the new National Advisory Committee on 
Violence Against Women Post will begin meeting with the committee early 
next year.  
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